
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

U P C O M I N G  E V E N T S 
 

May 15 
Swing Dancing 

7:00 PM 
Siena Hall 

 
May 21 

Readers & Ushers: 
A Theological and  
Practical Reflection 

10:00 AM 
 

 
May 26 

Ascension of the Lord 
Dominican Rite Mass 

7:00 PM 

375 NE Clackamas St. Portland, OR 97232 | holyrosarypdx.org | 503-235-3163 

Fifth Sunday of Easter | 15 May 2022 

Mass 
Sunday Vigil 5:30 PM Saturday 
Sunday 7 & 9 AM 
  11 AM (Dominican Rite: Latin)  
  1 & 5:30 PM 
Weekdays 6 AM (Dominican Rite: Latin) 

  7 AM, 12 Noon 
First Friday 7:30 PM (Dominican Rite: Latin) 
Saturday 6 AM (Dominican Rite: Latin) 

  8 AM 

Confession  
Weekdays 11 AM – 12 PM 
First Friday 7 – 7:30 PM 
Saturday 4 – 5:30 PM 
First Sunday half hour before each Mass 

Adoration 
Weekdays  12:30 – 2:30 PM 
Wednesdays 7 – 8 PM 



 

Dear Holy Rosary Friends and Families, 
 
When I was first assigned to Holy Rosary I contacted a priest 
friend from the Institute of Christ the King Sovereign Priest 
and in my excitement I asked him to pray that I did not 
become too attached to it so that when I was eventually 
reassigned that I would be able to do so with grace and peace. 
In his high pitched, French accent he told me that he refused. 
Rather, he would pray for the opposite so that my act of 
obedience will gain me more merit. I laughed. He was serious. 
 
There is a fear of losing something that we love. But, as we 
grow in our relationship to God it becomes more and more 
certain that if we love any creature greater than the Creator 
then we are committing a form of idolatry. And yet, God 
permits us to love his creatures because he loves them. So, 
connections and separations are rightly filled with complex and 
deep emotions. Yet, even so, our eyes must remain fixed on the 
Master and his Holy Will. 
 
When our superiors provide us with the opportunity to fulfill 
our vow of obedience it is an opportunity to show that love for 
God. We believe that the Holy Spirit is manifest in the 
authority they have over us. It is with that belief in mind that I 
announce that I will be leaving Holy Rosary to take up a new 
assignment given to me by the province and Bishop Solis to 
serve as the Pastor of St. Catherine of Siena Parish in Salt Lake 
City, UT. The transition will take a few months but will 
certainly be too short of a time. Replacing me will be a dear old 
friend of the parish and one of my own mentors, Fr. Paul 
Raftery. I'm sure there will be much joy to hear of his return. 
 
It has indeed been a pleasure to serve you all in my first years 
of priesthood. You have formed me as much as I hope to have 
formed you in my time here. Pray that this new path, spread 
before me, will flower with the fruits of the Holy Spirit. You 
will remain in mine. 
 

- Fr. Gabriel Mosher, OP, KCHS 
 
DEAR HOLY ROSARY FRIENDS AND FAMILIES, 
As we continue bit-by-bit to put the pandemic and its effects 
behind us, we’ve restored more and more of our ministries and 
programs. Some of them, like all-day-adoration, were hit badly 
due the drop in numbers of people who could commit to 
daytime hours (over time that will hopefully change). Another 
thing that had gone fallow is the number of trained ushers and 
readers we have at the Vigil and Sunday Masses. It’s been a 
long while since we’ve had a proper program for them. 
 
It’s easy to see both ushering and reading as impromptu tasks 
and we take them for granted. But they are far from that. Our 
priests are responsible for bringing the sacraments to the 
people but they cannot do so in a vacuum. Case in point, if we 
did not have servers or musicians our liturgies would be a very 
different (and sometimes illicit) act of worship. Our current 
readings of the Acts of the Apostles recount the building up of 
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T H I S  W E E K  A T  H O L Y  R O S A R Y  
Sunday, 15 May 

Fifth Sunday of Easter 
Dominican Rite: Fourth Sunday after Easter 

Coffee & Doughnuts after morning Masses 
First Communion at 9:00 AM Mass 

Swing Dancing - 7:00 PM 
Monday, 16 May 

Easter Weekday 
Last Day of CCD - 4:15 PM 

Tuesday, 17 May 
Easter Weekday 

ACE & RCIA - 7:00 PM 
Wednesday, 18 May 

Easter Weekday 
Dominican Rite. St. Venantius 

Scouts - 7:00 PM 
Wednesday Night Adoration - 7:00 PM 

Thursday, 19 May 
St. Francisco Coll Guitart, OP 

Dominican Rite: St. Peter Celestine 
World Apostolate of Fatima Board Meeting - 6:30 PM 

Friday, 20 May 
Easter Weekday 

Saturday, 21 May 
St. Christopher Magallenes & Companions 

Dominican Rite: Saturday of the Blessed Virgin Mary 
Reader & Usher Talk - 10:00 AM 
Nocturnal Adoration - 7:00 PM 

Sunday, 22 May 
Sixth Sunday of Easter 

Dominican Rite: Fifth Sunday after Easter 
Coffee & Doughnuts after morning Masses 

Holy Rosary Chapter Dominican Laity Meeting - 7:30 AM 



the early Church. Everyone pitched in to assist at the liturgy. It 
was a community event and it is no different today. 
 
On May 21st at 10:00a please come to the Church and join me 
for a theological and practical reflection about these very 
important ministries. It is equally important for those who have 
done this in the past, for those interested in doing in going 
forward, and for those just interested in knowing more about 
the liturgy. Please RSVP to the office so that we can get a good 
head count. We will also provide a light lunch afterwards in 
Aquinas Hall. 
Blessings to you all in this Easter Season, 
Fr. Corwin Low, OP 
 
IGNITE YOUR TORCH NW (IYT) 2022 is July14-17 at 
University of Portland. Holy Rosary will be sponsoring a group 
of teens for this event. IYTNW is for high school age teens. 
IGNITE YOUR TORCH is a high school Catholic youth 
conference in which “on fire” religious seek to Ignite the faith 
of teens through engaging talks, small group discussion, 
workshops as well as personal interaction at recreation, meals 
and just hanging out. It is an opportunity to make new 
friendships in Christ, to receive the sacraments, to meet and 
talk to young priests and religious, and to worship, pray, learn, 
and recreate together. If you are interested please contact John 
Guiher at guiher@catholicexchange.com for more information 
on registering with our group. 
 
ST. MARTIN DE PORRES FOOD PANTRY Parishioners 
who wish to access the pantry are welcome to do so by calling 
either Sue Scheese 360-843-6787 or Cecelia Hoesly 971-506-
5117. Do you wish to help the pantry? Non-perishable food 
donations are welcome in the office or vestibule, and financial 
contributions are welcome, payable to Holy Rosary Church, 
memo "Food Pantry". 
 
NOCTURNAL ADORATION May 21 | 7:00 PM  
Join Nocturnal Adoration Society members from all over the 
Portland metro area in this time of prayer before Jesus in the 
Blessed Sacrament, beginning with the Rosary at 7:00 PM and 
then antiphonal prayer and readings until about 8:30 PM. 
Questions? Ed Gustafson: 503-804-3950 
 
SWING DANCING May 15 | 7:00 PM | Siena Hall 
Hey everyone! We are getting the Catholic young adults out on 
the dance floor with monthly ballroom dancing! Everyone ages 
18-35 are welcome to a great opportunity to meet other 
Catholics from different parishes in the area. We will have basic 
swing and waltz sessions every month so that everyone will 
have the opportunity to dance. Join us every third Sunday 
(some exceptions), 7:00-10:00 PM in Siena Hall. Please dress in 
semi-formal attire, $3 cover charge at the door. 
 
LITTLE FLOWERS GIRLS’ CLUB 
MOTHER/DAUGHTER TEA PARTY 
The Little Flowers Girls’ Club will resume meetings this fall. 
This club focuses on helping girls grow in virtue through the 
lives of the saints, crafts, prayer, games and friendship. All girls 
age five and older are welcome to join our monthly meetings 

on Saturday mornings. As a kick-off we’ll be hosting a 
Mother/Daughter Tea Party on Saturday, May 28, at 10 am in 
Siena Hall. All mothers and daughters (and grandmothers) are 
welcome to join us for fellowship, prayer, games, and tea party 
refreshments. Girls are welcome to dress in tea party attire. If 
you’d like to attend the tea party or have any questions, please 
contact Allyson Higgins at aesoule@gmail.com. 
 
CONGRATULATIONS TO FR. BRIAN MULLADY for 
receiving the 2022 Pro Fidelitate et Virtute Award from the 
Institute on Religious Life! A long-time theological advisor for 
the IRL, Father has been a staunch defender and presenter of 
the Catholic faith in a clear, intelligent and engaging way, 
through teaching, retreats, EWTN programs, books and videos. 
 
FIRST COMMUNION May 15 | 9:00 AM 
The second grade CCD class will be making their first 
communion at the 9 AM Mass on Sunday, May 15, followed by 
a reception (we'll still have coffee and doughnuts!) in Siena 
Hall. Join us in congratulating them! 

Theodore Foreman 
Roy Friend 

Annabelle Lê 
Lila Pearson 
Roma Stoffel 

Henry Raetz 
Jude Higgins 
Jakub Jones 

Bridget McGuirk 
Liya Manoor 

 
ASCENSION OF THE LORD May 26 | 7:00 PM 
Please join us for a Missa Cantata according to the Dominican 
Rite in observance of the Ascension of the Lord on Thursday, 
May 26 at 7:00 PM. Cantores in Ecclesia will sing Palestrina’s 
Missa ‘Viri Galilæi.’ and a reception will follow in Siena Hall. 
 
MEMORIAL DAY A Solemn High Requiem Mass will be 
offered on Monday, May 30 at 7:00 PM. For this Dominican 
Rite Mass in observance of Memorial Day, Cantores in Ecclesia 
will perform Gabriel Fauré's Requiem. Envelopes are available 
for those who wish to have friends, relatives and other loved 
ones remembered at this special Mass. 
 

JANINE APPLEGATE will retire 
from Holy Rosary Church at the end 
of May. A Dominican Rite Mass and 
reception will take place on the 31st 
of May in appreciation for her 
service to the Parish since 1997. 
Before coming to Holy Rosary, she 
was involved in the field of religious 
education at St. Pius X, St. Clare's, 
and St. Patrick's Churches. Cantores 
in Ecclesia will sing Rheinberger's 

Cantus Missæ for the Feast of the Queenship of Mary at 7:00 
PM. All are invited to attend. 
 
 HOLY ROSARY  
ONLINE GIVING 
Scan here to donate! 



 


